From: Trudy Sinclair_
Sent: 18 May 2018 12:

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Reference: 2018/2042/T

>

>

> Dear Sir/Madam

>

> | am writing to object

> strongly to the proposed work to two trees in the rear garden of 6
> Bracknell Gardens.

>

> The proposal is to fell to

> ground level 1 Oak tree and 1 Holly tree. This is totally unnecessary
> devastation as the trees only need a few branches to be cut back, not
> annihilation. Destroying these trees (in a conservation area!) will

> impact negatively on privacy, on aesthetics and most importantly of
> all ecologically.

>

>

> | urge that permission be

> denied and a less drastic solution sought.

>

> Yours faithfully

>

> Ms T Sinclair

>
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>

> This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the
> intended recipient please inform the sender that you have received the
> message in error before deleting it.

>

> Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail

> or take any action in reliance on its contents:

>to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

>

> Thank you for your co-operation.

>
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